

CITYOF

ZAMPERINI FIELD

February 27, 2025



Dear

The City of Torrance would like to invite you to participate in an Airport round table stakeholder meeting to discuss the current status of Airport operations and noise abatement. As an Airport user, your everyday knowledge and experience will provide valuable feedback so that the Airport will continue to be a successful asset to both the pilot community and residents of Torrance.

The meeting will take place **Thursday, March 20**th **from 2:30pm-3:30pm** at the General Aviation Center meeting room. This will provide Airport stakeholders an opportunity to share successes, concerns or just general feedback regarding the current operation of the airfield and noise abatement program. Invitees include Torrance Airport users, including businesses and private tenants, Robinson Helicopter, Western Museum of Flight, Community Members, and City of Torrance staff.

This meeting is an invite only event and we are requesting only you or a designee participate to keep it a manageable working group. Please RSVP by Thursday, March 13, 2025.

If you are interested in participating, or would like more information, please contact Gerry Pinela Facilities Operations Manager at (310) 784-7900, or by email at GPinela@TorranceCA.Gov.

Sincerely.

Gerry Pinela

Facilities Operations Manager

City of Torrance